
Primary 1-3 Class: 

Welcome to our slightly delayed class blog! Many of us have had the usual winter bugs recently, but hopefully we 

are all now on the mend! 

Awards!    

        

 

Our class weaving wheel: 

Our class weaving is coming along nicely! Here we are weaving our threads on the wheel.  We also have little finger 

knitting groups that have sprung up around the class recently! The children add their threads to the class weaving 

box before they are added to our wheel. It is looking very interesting indeed and is well on the way to completion! 

       

       

 

LǘΩǎ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǘƻ ōŜƎƛƴ ƻǳǊ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ōƭƻƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǎƻƳŜ ƎƻƻŘ ƴŜǿǎΗ 

IŜǊŜΩǎ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ WŀǊŘƛƴŜ ǿƛǘƘ her gold award. She has 

successfully completed her four times table test, getting all 

her questions correct.... 

²Ŝƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘΗ LǘΩǎ ŀ ƳƛȄŜŘ ōŀƎ ƴŜȄǘ ς 2,3,4,5 and 10 

times tables. 

Do you think you are up for this challenge? 



       

 

  

...With over half my class absent by the last day we decided it might be a good opportunity to begin our second 

weaving wheel. The children chose the yellow colour spectrum as something they were interested in. So we got busy 

with further finger knitting! 

     

Mrs. Mackinnon will look for interesting weaving samples while away this weekend. Hopefully we will have another 

fabulous team effort on the way very soon.... 

 

 

...Nearly there! Our wheel has beads, leaves and 

washers woven into the wool! I think it is looking 

pretty special! 

Cooper and Uilleam wrestle with the last pieces of 

weaving. It gets quite tricky when the knit becomes 

tighter ς however it is finally finished and I think it 

looks absolutely smashing! 

LǘΩǎ ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ǘŜŀƳ ŜŦŦƻǊǘ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ς well done! 

 



       

Sharing: 

       

     

 

Maths:  

We turned our attention to some addition work this week. We started first of all with a spot of revision to remind 

ourselves about work we have done previously... Lydia and Alfie are using the cars to work out some addition 

problems! Andrew and Uilleam are building towers with multilink! Angus is using our addition machine to set and 

answer his own problems! aŀŎƛŜΣ ¦ƛƭƭŜŀƳ ŀƴŘ !ƴƎǳǎ ƘŀǾŜ ƳŀŘŜ ŀ άŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ƻŦ ǘŜƴέ kite! 

Seth has been looking over the shelves at 

Scaladale where he found these very interesting 

RSPB leaflets! He worked out we needed about 15 

ς one for everyone plus grown-ups! We spent a 

very interesting session looking at all the birds you 

might see on a Western Isles walk. Look for these 

leaflets in the school bags ς they came out this 

week! Thank you very much Seth for thinking of 

us! 

 



     

        

     

       

Cooper has loaded the pom-pom bags on the line ς ƘŜΩǎ ƳŀŘŜ ƛǘ ǘƻ ƴǳƳōŜǊ ƴƛƴŜ ς well done! Its turnabout ς this 

time Uilleam and Andrew are working out some car problems; Macie and Angus are using multilink towers and Lydia 

and Alfie are on the addition machine! Some of the older children also on a spot of revision are making paper chain 

friends of twenty! They had to work out which numbers go together to make their 20 total. They are all very busy! 


